
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  Monday, April 11th – Superhero Day 

Brain Power to the Rescue!   

 Wear uniform pants and superhero shirt/cape  

 

 Tuesday, April 12th – Dress like a Teacher  

Dress for Success!  
 Dress up like your favorite or any teacher 
 

 Wednesday, April 13th – Twin Day  

We are in it Together!  

With a friend, dress up like Twins (same) 

 

 Thursday, April 14th- Pajama Day 

Rest up to Test UP!  

 Wear your Pajamas to school  

  

 Friday, April 15th – Class Color Day 

We have Bright Ideas!  
 Wear the color shirt that represents you 

Red- Radiant Reader                 Blue- Marvelous in Math                Yellow- Bright Brainiac  

Purple-Perseverance Power           Green- Spectacular Scientist            Orange-Fantastic Friend            Pink- Peaceful Power  

 

 

 

*Students should wear uniform if not participating* 



 

March 5, 2022 

Dear Bryan Hill Families of our awesome 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders,  

Beginning Tuesday, April 18th until May 20th your child will be taking 
the MAP (Missouri Assessment Program) test. Let’s work together and 
make your child’s experience a positive and successful one! We have 
been preparing at school with testing tips and strategies, as well as 
working hard on academics.  

Here are some ways you can assist us:  
✔ Make sure your child arrives at school on time every day.  
 

✔ Have your child eat a healthy breakfast at home or at school.  
 

✔ Help to make sure your child gets a good night’s sleep (10-11 hours).  

 

✔ Encourage them to do their best.  

 

Students will receive one ticket for being prepared to test on time and 
one ticket for trying their best on the test. At the end of each testing day, 
one ticket will be drawn from each class to pick a prize from the prize 
table! 

Thank you, in advance, for partnering with us! 

Sincerely,  
Dr. Sarah Briscoe   

 


